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Dear Landowner: 

This letter is confirming your participation in the focus group on 

<DATE> at <TIME> at the <PLACE> to discuss your wooded land. 

You will be asked to share your opinions and ideas with other 

landowners like yourself.  The discussion will last approximately two 

hours and you would be paid $75 for your time and cooperation.  Light 

food (sandwich platters) and refreshments will be provided.  

We greatly appreciate your valuable assistance.  If you have any 

questions please call us toll-free at 1-855-233-3372, visit our website at 

www.fia.fs.fed.us/nlos, or write us at USDA Forest Service, National 

Woodland Owner Survey, 160 Holdsworth Way, Amherst MA 01003. 

Brett J. Butler, Survey Director 
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